

November 11, 2011

John Bonforte Sr, General Manager Monmouth Rubber & Plastics Corp. 75 Long Branch Avenue Long Branch, NJ 07740

Director, Kateri Environmental Center

Collier Youth Services

Dear Mr. Bonforte,

Sincerely.

Thank you so much for helping to make our 25th Annual Halloween Night Hike a huge success. The large rubber mat you donated was the perfect size to float Jack 'O Lanterns on our pond! It looked amazing to have the black mat blending into the water while the Lanterns were floating safely. Thank you for the rope too; it made it so much easier to have the whole thing set up and ready to go.

We are grateful for the support of people like you. It is only through the dedication of our volunteers and supporters that we are able to host successful fundraisers like this one.

COLLIER HIGH SCHOOL

Tel 732.946.4771 Fax 732.946.6427

COLLIER
GROUP HOME

Tel 732.842.8337 Fax 732.530.7096

COLLIER HOUSE

Tel 732.264.3222 Fax 732.264.3277

KATERI ENVIRONMENTAL CENTER

KATERI DAY CAMP PROJECT ECO JET

Tel 732.946.9694 Fax 732.946.9785

SPONSORED BY THE SISTERS OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD